
 
 
 

February 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Valued FedEx Customer: 

 

In order to provide the best possible service and due to the current market 

conditions in Venezuela, it’s necessary to review our rates periodically. 

We will not be sending e-mail notifications of the upcoming increases; however we 

encourage you to regularly check our publications on fedex.com/ve where you will 

find the most recent rates and surcharges for Venezuela. The next rate-sheets will be 

effective February 17th, 2025. 

We hope to continue serving you on your shipping needs and want to take this 

opportunity to thank you for your business and your trust. If you have any questions, 

please contact you Account Executive or call our FedEx Customer Service Center at 

0.800.De.FedEx (0.800.33.33339). 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

Rakesh Shalia  

Vice President Marketing 

FedEx Latin America & the Caribbean Division 
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